
 
From: Timothy P. Staub <tstaub@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>  
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2020 11:36 AM 
To: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: RE: July DRC Agenda 
 
Good Morning Donna,  
 
Here are my comments for the DRC applicants: 
 
On number 3, I would like to know where the applicant plans to place the required bicycle parking 
space. 
 
On number 4, I would like to know if the applicant has fulfilled the 123 bicycle parking spaces as to city 
code. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tim 
 
Tim Staub 

Multimodal Transportation Coordinator 

City of Key West 

 

 
 

tstaub@cityofkeywest-FL.gov 

(W) 305.809.3884 

(M) 732.567.8070 
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